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Please do not repeal the towed water sports measure. 

 

Our family enjoys the Willamette River for water skiing, paddleboarding and 

swimming. We want the river to be safe for all to enjoy. 

 

Surf boats are dangerous! Many human powered boats are capsized from huge surf 

boat wakes. Our dock is often overwhelmed by large surf wakes. The surf boats also 

endanger small boats pulling water skiers and children in inflatables. 

 

Please consider stronger enforcement efforts to stop surf boaters who flagrantly 

flaunt the laws. 

 

Meg Thompson 

Milwaukie, OR 97267 


